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I oppose new firearms restrictions on citizens of Oregon. The focus should be on 

holding criminals accountable for illegal firearms use. Restricting purchasing 

requirements, waiting periods, making bump stock illegal, requiring mandatory 

training, restricting magazine capacity and other carry restrictions will not have an 

impact on crime with firearms in Oregon. I have lived in many countries around the 

world and people always find a way to assault or kill others with knives, spears, 

machetes, bombs, and other devices.  Oregon citizens deserve the right to defend 

themselves without any more restrictions.  

 

Aaron C. Geisler 


